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MEMORANDUM 

To:	 Senate 

From:	 D. Gagan, Chair	 )44 '. 
Senate Committee on Academic Planning 

Subject:	 DepartmeiifofMathematics and Statistics - 	 - 
Graduate Curriculum Revisions 
(SGSC Meeting June 30, 1997) 
(SCAP Reference: SCAP 97-44) 

Date:	 September 16, 1997 

For Information: 

SActing under delegated authority of Senate, the Senate Graduate Studies 
Committee approved revisions in the Department of Mathematics and Statistics 
including: 

Change to elective courses for M.Sc. Program. 

The full report of curriculum revision is available in Secretariat Services for 
consultation by any Senator. Please contact Bobbie Grant, Senate Assistant at 291-
3168 or e-mail bgrant@sfu.ca if'you wish to review this material.
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